
 

 

Invitation to join the Summer School at International Campus 

Hangzhou of Beihang University 

 

 
To whom concern: 

 

Beihang University will organize a two-week International Summer School at international 

campus Hangzhou of Beihang University from August 5th to August 25th 2024. It is my 

great honor to invite your university students to join the International Summer School.  

 

Hangzhou is the capital of Zhejiang Province, which located in the southeast of China, 

facing the East China Sea. As one of the seven ancient capitals and the key scenic tourism 

and historical culture cities in China, it once was applauded as the most splendid and 

luxurious city in the world by the Marco Polo, the Italian traveler in the 13th century. Now, 

Hangzhou is one of the richest cities in China with a well-developed e-commerce and 

internet industry, and at the same time, it is the economic, cultural, scientific and 

educational center of Zhejiang Province. 

 

China-France Aviation College of Beijing University of Aeronautics and Astronautics 

(BUAA), approved by the Ministry of Education and organized by BUAA in cooperation 

with the French National University of Civil Aviation (UNACA), which is a second-level 

college of BUAA, and is located in Hangzhou. Hangzhou International Campus of BUAA 

is located in the core area of the West Science and Innovation Corridor of Hangzhou, which 

provides teachers and students with excellent learning and living environments as well as 

conditions for scientific research and innovation. 

 

Two-week International Summer School at international campus Hangzhou will provide 

two courses, Chinese culture and some company visits. The students’ accommodation, 

meals, and medical expenses incurred during the summer school to Hangzhou will be 

covered by Beihang University.   

 

I sincerely hope that your students will be able to join this summer school. The maximum 

number is 30 of your students. Please response if you are interested to the summer school   

program before June 30 and let us know how many students will join us. I look forward to 

having a positive response from you on this matter soon.  

 



 

If you decide to accept this invitation, please reply to this effect so that we can prepare the 

corresponding issues.  

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Zheng ZHENG 

Professor and vice dean of Beihang University School of Automation Science and 

Electrical Engineering 

37 Xueyuan Road, Haidian District, 100191 Beijing, P. R. China 

Phone: (8610) 8231-7334; Cell 0.811781780 

Email: zhengz@buaa.edu.cn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


